
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  June 1, 2020 
  
To:  Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals and chancery staff 
   
From:  Tom Hardy, Director, Office of Information Technology 
 
Re: Additional optional training available 
 

           

KnowBe4, the program the Archdiocese of Atlanta uses to offer IT security 
training, is offering a free training on keeping your home network safer.  

This training is optional, but may be very valuable as people work from home 
right now. We encourage you all to take advantage of this offer.  

Below is a link and password that you can share with your families as internet 
safety is important in both business and personal endeavors.  

To get started, click on this link, https://www.knowbe4.com/homecourse, 
enter the password: homecourse and click "Submit." You have to scroll down 
the screen to access each module. Enjoy! 

 

https://www.knowbe4.com/homecourse

